
An Invitation from 
CervicalCheck is 
One to Accept
CervicalCheck – The National Cervical Screening Programme encourages 
every woman to go for her free smear test when she receives an invitation.

About a smear test
A smear test is a simple procedure that only takes minutes, and is the most 
effective way to detect changes in the cells of the cervix. CervicalCheck  
has a list of eligible women aged 25 to 60. Over the next three years every 
woman on the list will receive a letter of invitation from CervicalCheck for  
a free smear test.

How to arrange your free smear test
With an invitation you can have a free smear test with any smeartaker 
(GP or practice nurse) registered with CervicalCheck. Thousands of GPs, 
Women’s Health, Family Planning and Well Woman Clinics all over Ireland 
are registered.

If you have already had a CervicalCheck smear test, CervicalCheck will let 
you know when your next smear test is due.

If you have not had a smear test in the last 
three years
If you have not had a smear test in the last three years and have not yet 
received an invitation, you can simply register online at www.cervicalcheck.
ie or complete and return a form by Freepost or call CervicalCheck on  
Freephone 1800 45 45 55. CervicalCheck will then send you an invitation 
letter by post.

For more information
www.cervicalcheck.ie
Freephone 1800 45 45 55

CervicalCheck supports European Cervical Cancer  
Prevention Week

The National Cancer Screening Service 
encompasses BreastCheck – The National Breast 
Screening Programme and CervicalCheck – 
The National Cervical Screening Programme.

The National Cancer Screening Service encompasses 
CervicalCheck – The National Cervical Screening Programme.

The National Cancer Screening Service encompasses BreastCheck – The National Breast Screening Programme and 
CervicalCheck – The National Cervical Screening Programme.
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